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                                                                     Friday 19th January 2024 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
We have come to the end of our second week back in school in the new year.  
Prayer Life of the school:  
 
Prayer Life of the School 
 
Year 6 Assembly 
 
Year 6 will have their class assembly on Thursday 25th January at 9.15am. EYFS 
gate will open at 9.10am. All parents/carers are welcome to attend.  
 
Pray for Peace 
 
Lord Jesus Christ,  
Who are called the Prince of Peace, who are yourself our peace and reconciliation, 
who so often said, “Peace to you,” grant us peace. 
Make all men and women witnesses of truth, justice, and brotherly love.  
Banish from their hearts whatever might endanger peace. 
Enlighten our rulers that they may guarantee and defend the great gift of peace. 
May all peoples of the earth become as brothers and sisters.  
May longed-for peace blossom forth and reign always over us all. 
 
Amen.                                             St. John XXIII 

Year 6 Football 

 

The Year 6 football team have another big match this Wednesday so let us all wish 
them the best of luck and keep our fingers crossed for a win! 

We also have to say a huge thank you to the PTA who have donated money for us to 
buy new football kits. The football team are very much looking forward to wearing the 
new kits and no doubt will enhance their skills! 
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PE Times 
 
Please see below the new days for PE. Some days might have changed so please 
check.  
 

Year Group: PE days:  

EYFS Thursday   

YEAR 1 Monday Thursday 

YEAR 2 Tuesday Thursday 

YEAR 3 Tuesday  Friday 

YEAR 4 Monday Friday 

YEAR 5 Wednesday  Friday 

YEAR 6 Monday Wednesday 

 
Spring Term Dates 2024 

 
Please be reminded of the holiday dates of the Spring Term. Please note we 
will finish at the normal time of 3pm on the 28th March 2024. 
 

Monday 8th January 2024 – Thursday 28th March 2024   
Children return to school Monday 8th January 2024  

• Half term: Monday 12th February - Friday 16th February 2024 (last day 

for Children Friday 9th February 2024)  

• Last day of school for Children: Thursday 28th March 2024 3pm   

Year 5 STEAM Sessions 
 
On Tuesday, Year 5 had a STEAM session about different careers and they had a 
special visit from Joe Hall who was an electrical engineer. They learnt about what the 
job entails and what they need to do to quality as an electrical engineer in the future.  
 

   
  
Music Lessons 
 
Music lesson payments are on ParentPay for anyone who still has to pay for lessons 
for this half term.  The deadline is today, Friday 19th January. 
 
School Journey 
 
School Journey deposit payments and payment plans are now available to make on 
ParentPay. 
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School Uniform 
 
Could you please ensure your child is wearing the correct school uniform, whether 
that is our PE uniform or normal school uniform.  
 
Trainers are not permitted to be worn unless it is a PE day and earrings are not 
permitted to be worn in school.  
 
Poppy Appeal 
 
A big thank you to everyone who contributed to the Poppy Appeal last November. The 
school raised £194.24. Well done! 

 
Attendance and Punctuality 
 
A huge congratulations to Moonstone Class (Year 4) 96.55% attendance and a big 

congratulations to Moonstone Class (Year 4) who had 1 late this week. Keep up the 
hard work! 
 

 
 

Pope Francis 

 

In this Sunday’s Gospel, we hear about Jesus starting to gather together the first 
Christian community. Christian communities (just like families) are never perfect – 
even Jesus’ closest disciples weren’t always the ideal set of people. However, 
everyone works better with others in community. Our schools and parish communities 
were founded to be places of love, friendship, security and inclusiveness. 

 

“Dear brothers and sisters, be an active presence in the community.” Pope Francis. 

 

 
Have a wonderful weekend!  
 
Kind Regards 
 
Miss T Peters and Mrs. F Gormley  
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